
                The Choir Flier 2015 
       Term 4 

 
Another exciting term is underway for the KSS choir. Mr Bob Crisp will 
coordinate the choir weekly and Mrs Catherine Le Brun and Ms Frances Bruce 
will attend as volunteers each Friday. Mr Sinclair will also be involved on 
alternate weeks. 
 
The choir will be one of the items in the term 4 Summer Concert on Wednesday 
evening, November 11 in Week 5. As well, again this year, we have been invited 
to perform at Parliament House in November on Thursday 12th, the following 
day, in the morning for the Bennelong Table Tennis Championships. A bus will be 
provided to transport all students to Parliament House for this performance. 
Students will be given an information note for the Summer Concert and an 
Excursion note for the Parliament House performance in the next two weeks. 
 
Other performances in Term 4 will include sing-a-longs at Kalparrin Retirement 
Village and choir performances at Kippax. 
 
Children will bring home a reminder note with details as they become available 
for these events. 
 
General rehearsals are held weekly in the Primary Gym with Mr Crisp and Mr 
Sinclair (on alternate weeks), Mrs Le Brun and Mrs Bruce every Friday 
afternoon from 2pm until 2.45pm for years 3+ students.  
 
 
 


